
Official Sealed Proposal Opening 
RFP 2017-03 – 45th to 52nd Avenue Drainage Improvements 

 
 

1:00 p.m., Monday, July 10, 2017 
Council Chambers of City Hall 

1207 Palm Boulevard, Isle of Palms, South Carolina 
 

 
Present: Linda Tucker, City Administrator 
  Desirée Fragoso, Assistant City Administrator 
  Jason Milner, Civil Site Environmental 
  Donnie Pitts, Director of Public Works 
  Marie Copeland, City Clerk 
 
Assistant Administrator Fragoso announced the bid opening for RFP 2017-03 – 45th to 52nd 
Avenue Drainage Improvements.  The Request for Proposal was advertised in accordance with 
the City’s Procurement Code on the City’s website and in The Post and Courier.  A mandatory 
pre-bid conference was held at 3:00 p.m., Monday, June 19th; Addendum #1 was the pre-bid 
conference sign-in sheet issued on June 20th and Addendum #2, issued on Monday, July 3rd, 
which included the answer to questions and a revised bid form.   
 
 Contractor      Base Proposal 
 
Triad Engineering and Contracting Co.   $3,364,470 
480 Jesson Lane, Unit H 
Charleston, SC  29492 
 
R.H. Moore Co., Inc.      $3,617,004 
106012 SC Hwy 707 
Post Office Box 830  
Murrells Inlet, SC  29576 
 
IPW Construction Group, LLC    $2,381,000 
Post Office Box 40968 
Charleston, SC  29423 
 
Paragon Siteworks Constructers, Inc.   $2,468,240 
Post Office Box 3193 
Summerville, SC  29484 
 
The proposals will be reviewed by the City’s consulting engineer for compliance with the RFP and 
qualifications to complete the job.  If a recommendation is made, it will be announced at the Ways 
and Means Committee meeting at 5:00 p.m. on Tuesday, July 18th and, if approved, a contract 
will be awarded at the City Council meeting at 6:00 p.m. the same evening. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted: 
 
Marie Copeland 
City Clerk 


